
Kids Camp 2024

Kids Camp starts on Monday, July 15th. All campers (with a parent to check them in) should
be at MCA no later than 9:00 am. Check-in begins as early as 8:30 am.

We must have all forms, with signatures, in order to allow your kid to attend Camp. You can
bring the completed forms back the day of camp when you check-in your child, or you can give
them to the church office anytime before check-in and we will add them to our files. This may
help expedite the process.

You can find ALL required forms on our church website: mcathechurch.com.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

All campers must have their own Bible, pillow, bedding, toiletries, clothes, towels, etc. If your
child does not have their own Bible, be sure to let us know at check-in so we can find one for
them to borrow.

Please pack for warm weather. In addition, we are planning on going to the water slides. Please
send appropriate swim wear.

Campers are not permitted to receive phone calls at camp, nor are they permitted to call you…
please don’t ask them to. If we need you, we will use the contact information you’ve given us. If
you need to reach us, first call the church office at (951) 247-7116 and then Pastor Dave’s cell
at (951) 818-4405.

If you would like your child to receive mail from you while at camp (and we guarantee they
would like that), we will be collecting your mail during the check-in process. Be sure you use
the first and last name of the child. All mail will be passed out the day you designate. We are
happy to be your postal service… for free!

Your child will need their own spending money to buy snacks from the snack bar and participate
in some afternoon outings. We will be going to the waterslides ($10), minigolf ($5), and the zoo
($9). We suggest around $35 spending money for the week.

There will be a camp bank system and we encourage you to deposit all money as we are not
responsible for anything lost or stolen.

We plan to wrap up camp around 11:30 am on Friday, July 19th. Please be at church to pick
up your camper. Do not wait for your child to call you.

We look forward to a great week at camp!


